
To whom it may concern,

In response to the agenda on the 9th of December 2020, in particular the Alterations and Additions at 129 Upper 
Clontarf Street, SEAFORTH NSW 2092. We the owner of 131 Upper Clontarf St, Seaforth support the application. 
A number of children from the street play with our children in our pool and we believe it brings the community 
together in a positive manner. Every family has the right to develop their property and enjoy a pool. Further we 
are concerned with the fire danger in the area and the addition of a pool on the southern front would give 
firefighters a water source should the unthinkable happen. 

Thanks
Lee Gallagher
131 Upper Clontarf St,
Seaforth NSW 2092
Tel - 0410665997
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